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healthy anticipation of outcomes to address some of the issues they identified. We will keep your 

office updated on the report’s progress.  

Contact: Denise Mackay, Communications and Engagement Lead.  Ph.  

Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review  
For information 

We provided the second monthly update A3 your office to share with other Ministers this week. 

Feedback and submissions received into the engagement hub (at 11:30 am on 31 July 2024)  

Parents and caregivers  480  

People who work in ECE  500  

Service providers   51  

Other interested people (for example peak bodies, ex-teachers, academics, members of the public)  32  

Total   1063  

 

At least five submissions from parents and caregivers have come from every area of the country, 

apart from the Chatham Islands which have had no responses thus far. Fifteen percent of submitters 

live in a rural area (this is proportionate to people who live rurally in New Zealand).  

Nine percent of feedback from parents and caregivers is from people whose children are disabled, 

medically vulnerable, or have other specific needs.   

Ninety-two percent of submissions from parents and caregivers are from people who primarily 

speak English at home. We have also received feedback from families and whānau that primarily 

speak te reo Māori, Samoan, Fijian, Tongan, Mandarin, Hindi, Spanish, Italian, French, Gujarati, 

German, Japanese, Dutch, Korean, Assamese, Sinhala, Afrikaans and Hausa at home.   

Contact: David Wansbrough, Sector Reviews Lead.  Ph:   

Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review  
For information 

On 29 July, Cabinet approved the terms of reference and launch of the review. Minister Hoggard and 

yourself announced the launch of the review at the Animal and Plant Health New Zealand Annual 

Conference on 1 August, followed shortly after by a joint press release from Minister Simmonds, 

Minister Hoggard and yourself. The Ministry also posted the announcement on the LinkedIn page 

and sent emails about the announcement to a range of stakeholders.  

The review’s engagement hub went live on the Ministry for Regulation website following these 

announcements. Submissions will be received on the review until 8 September. The review team is 

working on the engagement plan anticipating stakeholder meetings being set up for the last two 

weeks of August.  

Gráinne Moss and members of the review team attended different portions of the Animal and Plant 

Health New Zealand Annual Conference. Attendees expressed enthusiasm for the review and many 

offered to provide information they had available that may help support analysis.  
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